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School Meals on Thursday 1st October 

Please remember that tomorrow is our census day and the school meal is chicken burger, 

chips and beans or macaroni cheese. 

The school receives funding for providing school meals for all Reception, Y1 and Y2 children. 

The funding we receive is based on the number of meals taken on census day.  

It would therefore be very helpful to the school budget if as many children as possible in 

those year groups have a school meal on Thursday 1st October.  

School Office 

 

 

School Photos – Friday 2nd October 

Individual school photos will be taken this Friday.  We would be grateful if children could wear the Mayfield school 

colours of Navy Sweater/ Jumper/ Cardigan and blue or white polo shirt. 

As with last year, we will be using the photographers Lafayette, and proofs of the photos taken will be sent home on 

the same day. Orders can then be made online. 

Unfortunately, due to bubble restrictions we will not be able to offer the sibling photos that we would usually.  We 

know these photos are a popular option, and have tried to make it possible, but would not be able to cater for 

everyone safely.  For this reason only individual pupil photos will be taken.  

 

 

Clubbercise with Lisa Le Moal 

Dust off the glowsticks - Clubbercise is back at Mayfield on a Thursday 

evening from 7.30-8.30. Spaces are restricted to allow for social 

distancing and to stay within Covid-19 guidelines.  Prefer to stay at 

home? As well as face to face, live streaming is also available. To book 

visit https://bookwhen.com/clubbercisewithlisa31    

Nightclubs remain closed  

but this 90s disco lives on! 
 

Nature Explorers Club 

Nature Explorers Club will be returning from next week after school.  Amy Ellis is once again providing this activity 

for Years 1-6, however spaces are now only available for Y3 and Y6 on a Tuesday.   

Based in the conservation area children will make bird feeders, identify leaves, track animal paw prints, study the soil 

and watch insects, as well as make nature crafts related to autumn and winter. The club will run after school for one 

hour, at a cost of £48 for the term. There will be 3 sessions before half term and another 5 after. 

  

Tuesday 3.15pm – Y3 and Y6  

 

The 2 year groups attending each class will be based on different sides of the conservation area. This club can only 

run if there is enough interest. 

To book or for more information, please email amy.ellis@nature-explorers.co.uk or phone Amy on 07985 609710 

 

 

 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  
Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  
Telephone: 01223 712127 
E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

 

 

Pick up will be from the KS2 gate when the club finishes 
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Aspire Dancesport 

Fun and engaging classes for 3 years olds through to teens in 

disco freestyle and ballroom and latin. See what classes are on 

offer for your child at www.aspiredancesport.co.uk . Currently 

we have classes at Mayfield and temporarily at CRC. 3 week 

trial lessons are available for a special price.  Please contact 

Rachel via the website for more details.  
 

 

Parent Governor Elections 

The governing body has parent governor vacancies. Are you interested in becoming a school governor? Our parent 

governors are very valuable members of the governing body and we rely on them to help us to keep in touch with 

what parents are thinking.  If you are interested in the education of your child and the way the school makes 

decisions and have some time to commit to this role we would like you to consider becoming a parent governor. 

An Election Notice has now been sent out, with further information about the role and a nomination form.  

Nominations close on Friday 2nd October.   If you have any questions about the role please email Louise 

O’Gorman on logorman@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 1st October Special Census Day Lunch 
 

Friday 2nd October School Photos 
 

Friday 2nd October Parent Governor nominations close 

 

Friday 9th October  Hello Yellow Day 
 

 
For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/ 

 

 
 
 
 

   https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/   
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